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St. James Mercy Hospital Honors Staff and
Volunteers National Hospital Week
May 4, 2018…Hornell, NY – As part of National Hospital Week, May 6-12, St. James Mercy
Hospital (SJMH) has a number of events scheduled to commemorate the hard work and
dedication to providing quality care in this community. SJMH employees will be treated to a
free chicken BBQ and ice cream social, which will be served to them by Hospital management.
A variety of daily employee discounts will also be available in the Hospital Gift Shop. And
back by popular demand, is the website scavenger hunt with the opportunity to win a Wegmans
gift card. To wrap up the Hospital Week celebrations, a banquet is planned on May 17 at The
Main Place to thank volunteers and honor employees with milestone years of service to the
hospital.
“The ongoing commitment of our employees and volunteers to this entire community is very
admirable,” said Leo Brideau, Interim President and CEO of St. James Hospital. “They are
the glue that keeps this hospital together, and they deserve our respect and gratitude.”
National Hospital Week was started by the American Hospital Association to celebrate
hospitals and the women and men who support the health and wellbeing of their communities
through dedication and compassionate care from the heart.

###

St. James Mercy Hospital was founded in 1890 and now provides a full range of inpatient and
outpatient services, including emergency, acute medical and surgical, imaging, and
laboratory. Specialty services include general surgery, physical therapy, Express Care,
mammography, digital imaging, a Coumadin clinic, cardiac and pulmonary rehabilitation, and
a personal emergency response system called MercyLine. The Hospital works on an ongoing
basis to build collaborative relationships with a host of regional partners, in order to ensure
the continued continuity of critical health care services in the Hornell community.

